
From: Taylor, Richele
To: RCRC Board <Board@rcrc.state.sc.us>

Date: 11/18/2016 2:34:39 PM
Subject: RE: RCRC Board

Thank you. I have received this. 
 

Richele
 

Richele K. Taylor
 
Chief Legal Counsel
 
Office of the Governor
 
O: 803-734-8465
 
C: 803-231-9763
 
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: RCRC Board [mailto:Board@rcrc.state.sc.us] 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 11:37 AM
 
To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: FW: RCRC Board
 

________________________________
 
From: RCRC Board
 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 11:30 AM
 
To: richleletaylor@gov.sc.gov; Swatipatel@gov.sc.gov
 
Subject: RCRC Board
 

?Please see attached letter from Weston A. Furgess Jr. , Board Secretary.
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